
 

ELMIRA ELEMENTARY 

Friday, October 4, 2019 

Receive 

your 

Pledge 

Sheet 

 

Students who raise more than $10 

Jog-a-thon Necklace and Foot 
 

Students who raise more than $50 

Elmira Elementary PEDOMETER 
 

Students who raise more than $100 

Extra RECESS with ICE CREAM!  
 

Students who raise more than $200 

Lunch with Mrs. Marshall 
 

TOP Classroom earner & Individual earner 

Free PE Choice for a day and PE Teacher 

for a day 
 

 

 

 

 

Ask your family, 

friends & 

neighbors for 

pledges 

If we reach our 

goal, Mrs. Marshall 

& Mrs. Herbert 

will KISS A PIG! If 

we reach $10,000, 

they will also be 

SLIMED! 

Run 

Jog-a-thon 

Oct. 4 

Collect & 

return 

pledges 

by Oct. 11 

PRIZES! 

Let’s 

reach our 

goal of 

$5,000! 



 

Elmira Elementary School 

Jog-A-Thon Fundraiser 

October 4th, 2018 

 
Our Jog-A-Thon is a great way to have fun and raise money for our school. Funds will go to 

support great activities for our students including Outdoor School and Field Trips. 

 

Students raise money for the Jog-A-Thon by asking family, friends, and people they know to 

sponsor them. Then on October 4th, each class will take to the track for 30 minutes of 

walking, running, skipping, and just moving to fun music. Parents and other family members 

are invited to join their child on the track or just simply cheer from the sidelines. 

      

Students can earn prizes for raising money for our school. Below is a list of the prizes for the 

2018 Jog-A-Thon: 

 

 $10 Students will get a Jog-a-thon Necklace and Foot 

 $50 Students will get an Elmira Elementary water bottle 

 $100 Students will get an extra RECESS 

 Top Earners from each class will enjoy a pizza lunch with Mrs. Marshall 

 If we reach our $5,000 goal, all students who raise at least $20 will get to help Duct 

Tape Mrs. Marshall to the wall during an assembly! 

 

MONDAY, September 24th, students will get an envelope to help them track the donations 

they receive. We will also be sending home a VOLUNTEER sign-up sheet. We will need some 

helpers for tracking all those laps! If you have any questions, please contact the office for 

more information. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Mrs. Marshall and the EES Staff 

 


